
Evan Fox-Decent, President AMPL/AMPD 
4242 Rue Rivard 
Montreal, QC H2J 2M8 

May 3, 2024 

Dear Evan, 

QUFA 
Queen's University Faculty Association 

9 St Lawrence A venue 
Kingston, Ontario 
K7L 3N6, Canada 

Tel: 613.533.2151 
Fax: 6 I 3.533.6171 
E-Mail: qufa@queensu.ca 
Web: www.qufa.ca 

Queen's University Faculty Association (QUFA) stands in solidarity with our colleagues at 
AMPL/AMPD and their fight to reach a fair and first collective agreement. 

In Solidarity, 

Mary Olmstead 
QUFA President 
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